## **DRAFT MINUTES**

## PUBLIC HEARING

Regarding Proposed Transfers From Enterprise Fund to the General Fund for the 2017 / 2018 Budget

June 14<sup>th,</sup> 2017 6:10 P.M.

Mayor Korry Soper in chair and presiding. Roll call showed Council Members Gary Chidester, Darren Dyreng, Jason Maylett and Vaun Mickelsen present, along with City Administrator Kent Barton.

The Mayor then welcomed all present and explained that the hearing had been called for the purpose of taking public comment with regard to the proposed transfers from "enterprise funds" or utility funds to the general fund for the 2017 / 2018 budget, which was tentatively accepted and the Council's May 17<sup>th</sup>, 2017 meeting and had been available for public review since that time. Mayor Soper noted that the proposed transfers included \$16,980 from the sewer fund and \$450,000 from the electrical fund. He then invited anyone who desired to make comment to come forward.

Seeing there was none present who desired to make comment, the Mayor closed the hearing at approximately 6:15 p.m.

Korry	L. Sopei	r, Mayor	•
,	•		